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Presentation Day 

Our annual Presentation Day will take place next Wednesday 8th December.  
Under Level 3 settings presentations are allowed outdoors with cohorts 
separated and physical distancing observed.  

• Years K-2 to be held in the morning in the Early Stage 1 & Stage 1 COLA. 

• Years 3-6 to be held in the afternoon in the Stage 2 & 3 COLA.  

Unfortunately, parents and carers are unable to attend this year. We will 
endeavour to provide photography of the major presentations after the event. 
 

End of an Era – Mrs Booker   
 

It is with a heavy heart that I have decided to retire next year.  I have taken 
extended leave for Term 1 and 2 and then I will retire.  I wish to thank you all for 
entrusting the learning of your children to me.  I have found my 34 years at 
Woolgoolga Public School a wonderfully happy and rewarding time. 
 

The children over the years have been cheerful, polite, and 
keen to learn. Whenever they would see me in the 
community they would sing out "Hello Mrs Booker." I thank 
you for raising such friendly children.  The parents have 
been caring, helpful and supportive. Thank you for helping 
to make my chosen career so fulfilling and enriched with 
so many wonderful achievements and memories.  The 
Staff have been amazing. I couldn't have chosen a better 
school to spend most of my teaching career. The caring, 
nurturing, helpful nature of all the Staff is one I have been 
proud to be part of.  
 

It is now time to commence the next chapter of my life. Thank you all so much. 
 

Barbara Booker  
Teacher 
 

Mrs Booker has been a true lady and tireless worker in the education profession. 
Her wit, wisdom and friendship will be sorely missed by many.  
 

Thanks Aunty Barb! Best wishes on behalf of the entire community.  
 

Paul Clark 
Principal  



 Seahorse Café  
 

The Seahorse Café is currently 
open from Tuesday to Friday 

for lunch and recess.  

 

Woolgoolga Public School - Weeks Ahead 

Week 10 Week 11 Week 1, 2022 
 

Wednesday 8th December 
Presentation Day  

 

Thursday 9th December  
Year 7, 2022 WHS Orientation 

Year 6 Farewell Dinner 
 

Friday 10th December 
Years 3-6 Fun Day 

Grafton Pool 
 

 

 

 

Monday 13th December 
Year 6 Excursion 

Coffs Coast Adventure Centre 
 

Tuesday 14th December 
Year K-2 Funday 

Grafton Saraton Theatre 
 

Year 5 Excursion 
Coffs Coast Adventure Centre 

 

Wednesday 15th December 
Year 6 Graduation Assembly 
Kindy Graduation Assembly 

P&C Christmas Raffle Drawn 
 

Thursday 16th December 
Last day for Students 

 

 

Monday 31st January 
School Development Day 

 

Tuesday 1st February 
Year 1 – Year 6 Students Return 

Kindy Best Start Assessments 
 

Wednesday 2nd February 
Kindy Best Start Assessments 

 

Thursday 3rd February 
Kindy Best Start Assessments 

 

Friday 4th February 
Kindergarten First Day 

 

Library News 
 

All students are being asked to 
return overdue books to the library 
as soon as possible. Thank you for 
your assistance in this matter.   

 
 

Congratulations to the 230 
students who have successfully 
completed the challenge this year. 
Completion certificates have been 
sent home this week. 
 

A special mention must go to 
Emma Featherstone and Herkiran 
Kaur who have both received a 
platinum certificate which means 
they have completed the challenge 
for seven consecutive years. 
 



A W A R D S  
 

CONGRATULATIONS  

to this week’s  

AWARD WINNERS 
 

Certificate of Merit 
 

• Liam Crook  KF 

• Reyant Heer  KF 

• Kade Wallbank  KF 

• Cris Singh  KW 

• Hendrix Smith  KW 

• Bella Mayes  1W 

• Wilfrid Whitton  1/2S 

• Daisy Wyatt  1/2S 

• Aishmeet Maan  2A 

• Sukhreet Kang  3F 

• Asha Craig  4A 

• Mannatpreet Dhillon  4A 

• Amaya King  4A 

• Japjot Brar  4T 

• Cooper Fisher  4T 

• Cody Preston  4T 

• Sehajdeep Singh  4T 

• Annabelle Thompson  4T 

• Jasmine Atwal  5B 
 

Certificate of Excellence 
 

• Remi Anderson  KD 

• Arush Bhardwaj 4T 

• Harpreet Singh 5/6E 
 

                

Gold Award 
 

Congratulations to  
Dilshaan Chahal of 5B who will 

receive her Gold Award on 
Presentation Day. 

School Assemblies 
 

Under Level 3 settings, parents are 
not permitted to attend school 
assemblies. Awards will be 
presented to students during 
stage assemblies held outdoors.  

Silver Award Winner 
 

Congratulations to  
Jasmine Atwal of 5B who will 

receive her Silver Award at the 
end of Term 4. 

 

  School Photographs 
 

Please check your child’s bag for 
their school photographs that 
have been sent home today.   

Community News 
 

Woolgoolga Public School does not 
endorse or make any recommendations 

concerning community notices and events. 



 


